
 

 

 

 

Zonhoven, 8 May 2017 
 

 
 

 

Radson Summer arrangement 2017 
 

 
 

Dear client, 
 

We would like to inform you that our machinery will work at reduced capacity 
week 29 because of annual maintenance works. And during week 30 and 31 
there is no production.   

 
That’s why we would appreciate it if we could receive your orders for non-stock 

radiators and site orders before 16 June 2017.  
This will allow us to ensure that the collections and deliveries will take place in 
accordance with the agreements made with you. 

Stock items remain deliverable in July and August at the dates of your request.  
 

Our logistic department will be open from 7 am to 1 pm from 17 July till 4 
August. All other days of the summer period the usual office hours will be valid. 
 

Also the Customer Service Team will be available during the summer time, at the 
usual office hours. Our offices and warehouse will only be closed on 21 July, 14 

August  and 15 August. 
 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a sunny and enjoyable 
holiday. 

 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Stefan Menten 
Customer Service Manager 

 


